
   
THE OPTIMIST CLUB OF NORTH LIBERTY 

CHARTERED APRIL 24, 1973 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
2019-2020 Officers and Board Members 

   President: Theresa Dunkin (626-6946) 
   Past President: Katie Folker (541-1852) 
   President Elect: To be determined  
   Secretary: Barb Dixon (626-2938) 
   Treasurer: Dave Roberts (626-2949) 
   Foundation Rep: Bob Dunkin (626-6946) 

Board – Fred Charbon, Sandra Gay, Dale Ingle, Margaret Rios, Rita Roberts,  
Crystal Schoening, Darlene Smith, and Mary Jane Sweeney 

 

                                                                                                                                                      
 

                                                                            January 2020 
 January   9: Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting, 6:30 P.M., North Liberty Community Center 
  Program:  Lego League 
 January  13: Board Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Darlene Smith’s home 
 January 23: Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting, 6:30 P.M., North Liberty Community Center 
  Speaker:  Kevin Kurka, Scoutmaster for Boy Scouts Troop 216 
                     Steve Langridge, Avenue of Flags Coordinator for Troop 216 
   
                                                                                     February 2020 
 February  10 Board Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Darlene Smith’s home  
 February 13: Valentine’s Day Party, 6:30 P.M., Old Chicago, Coralville  
 February 27: Regular Thursday Dinner Meeting, 6:30 P.M. (location to be determined) 
  Speaker:  to be determined 
 
 

Message from President Theresa Dunkin 
 

What a great year 2019 was for our club!  We had over 900+ flags for the Avenue of Flags, held a successful Pancake 
Day, our speakers were varied and interesting, several successful fundraisers, and many opportunities for fellowship 
at our meetings. 
 
It is all of YOU who make this club what it is!  We have fabulous volunteers.  For the year that ended in September 2019 
(Katie’s year) we were able to give back to the youth and North Liberty Community over $50,000!  Each one of you 
should be proud of yourself!!! 
 
For 2020, I challenge each of you to help our club to increase not only the dollar amount distributed back into our youth 
and community, but to increase our membership, so that our club has the ability and people power necessary to 
accomplish our mission!  As we grow our membership, we will be able to grow the programs that we offer to our 
community. 
 
I would like to thank Rita and Dave Roberts for opening their home to us for another fun and festive potluck.  A big 
shoutout and Thank You to Sandy Gay and Linda Willer for another successful Holiday Food Basket Distribution. 

 
Theresa 
 

 
                                    

Birthdays 
 January   5 – Barb Dixon  February   8 – Theresa Maple 
 January 29 – Jennie Garner  February 26 – Melvin Schemmel 
                                                   Anniversaries 
                                              None 
 

   


